Jeannie M. Peerson

Subject: FW: Road Closure Request by Perdido Bay Optimist Club for December 10 2022 Christmas Parade

From: Anthony Lowery <ALOWERY@baldwincountyal.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 7:32 PM

To: Christen, Brandon <Brandon.Christen@alea.gov>

Cc: Daniel Randall <danielwrandall@gmail.com>; Jeannie M. Peerson <leannie.Peerson@baldwincountyal.gov>; Charles
Gruber <skipg@gulftel.com>; mack@baldwincountyal.gov; Dodd Bouchillon <president.ocpb@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Road Closure Request by Perdido Bay Optimist Club for December 10 2022 Christmas Parade

Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 9, 2022, at 6:56 PM, Christen, Brandon <Brandon.Christen@alea.gov> wrote:

Good evening Rev. Randall

[ have scheduled some troopers to assist with the Christmas Parade road closures. I’ll coordinate
further with BCSO, and we’ll make it happen.

Take care,
Sergeant Brandon Christen

Alabama Law Enforcement Agency
Mobile Post Commander

3402 Demetropolis Road

Mohile, AL 36693

Office: 251-660-2466
Cell:  334-922-9192

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to
whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the e-mail and any
attachments from your computer. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution, or use
of this information is strictly prohibited. 1f you properly received this e-mail, you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to preserve
the attorney-client, work product and other privileges that may be available to protect confidentiality. It should not be copied or forwarded to any
persons.

From: Daniel Randall <danielwrandall@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 4:56 PM

To: Jeannie M. Peerson <Jeannie.peerson@baldwincountyal.gov>; Charles Gruber <skipg@gulftel.com>;
Anthony Lowery <alowery@baldwincountyal.gov>; mack@baldwincountyal.gov; Christen, Brandon
<Brandon.Christen@alea.gov>




